April 22/2017

To: The Town of Markham

Re: Temporary Extension of Patio Jakes on Main Pub & Grille
202 Main Street, Unionville, Ontario

This letter is to inform you that Jakes on Main Pub & Grille has applied for a temporary extension of the
patio with the AGCO for the weekends of the Unionville Festival June 1, 2, and 3 and also for the
weekend of the Markham Jazz Festival Aug 17, 18 and 19 and is requesting Municipal approval.

An attached diagram is enclosed. Should you require any further information feel free to contact myself
Jack Valianes at (905} 470-6955.

lack Valianes

Owner/Manager
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